
 

RFI #1 

 
Date Submitted: 2-19-15 
Project: RFP86706 – SMCCCD Construction Management Services for CIP3 

Program 
 

Subject: Is there a possibility of 
smaller segments for 

construction 
management 
responsibilities outlined 

in the proposal? 

___________________________________________

A proposer asked if the District would be willing to 
split the construction management requirements for 

its CIP3 project into smaller segments encompassing 
one or more single projects in order to allow smaller 

firms who do not have the required college bond 
program experience to participate. 
 
 

District Response: Due to the size and complexity of its 
$388M CIP3 program, the District is looking to firms 

with the capacity and experience to manage the entire 
project and will not consider other options.   Smaller 

firms are encouraged to review the District's website for 
other opportunities that may be more suited to smaller 

firms. 
 

 
 


